
1. Welcome/Prayer      Blake Patterson  
 
2. Treasurer’s Report      Blake Patterson  

● Nothing really new to report on, winter is slow and waiting on Car Party money and 
Birdies for Charity 
 

3. Secretary’s Report      Kim Cartwright  
●  Nothing new to report on  
● Rosary garden is still in the works, waiting on a landscaping quote there will be a bench 

placed out there as well.  
 

4. School Report      Mrs. Francque  
● Received a $2500 grant from Geneseo Communications Grant Fund will be applying the 

money towards the new social studies textbooks 
● There will be a St. Malachy’s Grad Homecoming on May 29th  
● The diocese is requiring a new growth assessment for grade K-6 that will be taken three 

times a year fall,winter, and spring, it will replace the other annual assessment and will 
be taken online.  

● Fr. Pakula is looking into doing a tuition study 
● No school April 19th in observance of Good Friday  
● Scholarships are due May 1st 

 
5. New Business  
a. Car Party, April 27th at 5:00 p.m. - Things are moving along with Car Party. We have made 
follow up calls to businesses, are getting ads for the program, organizing the auction items, and 
finalizing the other details. We will need help the night of with auction, spotters, etc. Please 
reach out to Sara Dykstra if you are interested in helping out the night of the event.  
 
b. Special Guest Day - May 3, 2019, at 10:15 a.m.  
 
c. Teacher Appreciation Luncheon - May 7, 2019 
 
d. Budget meeting will be set for May 
 
e. Next Parents Club meeting is May 20, 2019  
 
7. Closing Prayer/Adjournment    Blake Patterson 
 


